
ST-5 Nebraska Representative September 2020  

MPLA Activities 

● Contributed to a Nebraska Library system newsletter. 
● Attended virtual NLA board meeting in July. 

 

Nebraska Activities 

● Attended virtual meetings. 
● Discussed joint conference with MPLA. The question is would MPLA be agreeable to having the 

joint conference in Kearney, Nebraska. They have built a new conference center. 

 

 

Nebraska News 

● Most Nebraska libraries are reopened. Omaha Public Libraries will start reopening on September 
21. 

● Library events and meetings are either cancelled or postponed. 
● There will be no conference this fall. The Association is working on some virtual programs. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Evonne Edgington 

 


